Carter, Richard

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Dear Sir/Madam,

19 January 2021 13:03

‘carolyn@apcarsmithplanning.co.uk’

‘teame3@planninginspectorate.gov.uk’

RE: Planning Inspectorate APP/N5090/C/20/3261094: 36 Sunningfields Road, NW4 4RL
appeal cons cllr.doc; appeal cons list.doc; appeal cons public.doc; cert.pdf; delegated.pdf;
Development Plan Front Sheet.pdf, DMO01.pdf; DM02.pdf; DM04.pdf; London Plan 3.5.pdf;
map.pdf; notice.pdf; owner letter.pdf; QUESTIONNAIRE - 626314.pdf; schedule.pdf; SPD
Residential_Design_Guidance_2016.pdf; SPD Sustainable_Design_and_Construction_2016.pdf

Please find attached the relevant documents relating to the above appeal.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me,

Yours sincerely,

Specialist Technician, Planning and Building Control.
London Borough of Barnet, 2 Bristol Avenue, London, NW9 4EW

Tel: _ Web: www.barnet.gov.uk

Re (Regional Enterprise) Ltd is a joint venture between Capita plc and The London Borough of Barnet.
Registered Office: 17 Rochester Row, London, England SW1P 1QT. Registered in England 08615172.

For mona information go to:
www.barnet.gov.uk/covidcancost

From: noreply@planninginspectorate.gov.uk [mailto:noreply@planninginspectorate.gov.uk]

Sent: 05 January 2021 10:52
To: Planning Appeals <PlanningAppeals@Barnet.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Inspectorate APP/N5090/C/20/3261094: 36 Sunningfields Road, NW4 4RL

The Planning Inspectorate (England)
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

The Planning Inspectorate (Wales)
Crown Buildings, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

K




Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments,
you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if
you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and
auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has
taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage
caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the
Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

K






